
  

  

NEWSLETTER 

The Kansas Dept. of Health and Environment is adding two new vac-
cines to its list of required immunizations for the upcoming school year. 
Starting this fall, Kindergartners and first-graders need to get two doses 
of the hepatitis A  vaccine. Students going into seventh grade will need 
to get a meningococcal ACWY vaccinations. Prior to their junior year in 
high school, they will need another dose of the same vaccine or two of 
doses if the first one came before their 16th birthday. Rawlins Clinic - 
Atwood can check your immunizations and get you up-to-date! If you 

haven't already scheduled your sports and school physicals, make sure 
to get that done right away and update your immunizations at the 
same time! Call Rawlins Clinic at 626-3241 to get scheduled and for 

more information!  


